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	Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Hello! I hope you have all had an enjoyable winter holiday. I am looking forward to to the next two terms ahead with lots of learning opportunities to be had by all. We have had a great start to 2020, and hope to continue with all the brilliant work the class produced in 2019.
Like the previous terms, I will be teaching the class on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, while Mrs Reevell will take the class on a Friday. Keep up to date with all the goings on of the class on our blog:

https://blog.seesaw.me/p56mrlennox
Mr Lennox


	Curricular News

	Term 3

Maths:  Primary 5/6 are focusing on decimals and percentages, connecting it to all our new knowledge about money. We will be refreshing our memories on addition, subtraction, multiplication and division regularly.

Language: To start with we will be looking at poetry, exploring techniques and writing our own to link with Burns Day approaching. We will be looking at the specific features of Imaginative Writing again but this time putting more focus on setting and description. We will continue to develop use of Vocabulary, Connectives, Openers and Punctuation. Coraline by Neil Gaiman has recently been introduced as our class novel, which will be our focus during reading lessons this term.

Topic: As our Giant of Thistle Mountain storyline comes to an end, we will be moving on to the topic of Natural Disasters. We will look at the the cause of them, the effects and the aftermath of those who have experienced them. This will be tied into recent events around the world and the ongoing focus on climate change. 

Drama: The children will be exploring drama through our topic of Natural Disasters, within Health and Wellbeing and circle time.  

Science: Science this term will be taught by Mrs Reevell and through topic with myself.
Art:  Art skills will be taught by Mrs. Patterson. 

P.E: Primary 5/6 will be developing their skills and abilities through dance with Mrs Reevel at the start of term. Later in the term the class will be lucky enough to have a rugby coach visiting the school for a block. We will also be focusing on our ‘daily mile’ in an effort to improve our health and fitness.
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	Important Events/News

	The Seesaw app will continue to be updated and I hope this term the children themselves will get more opportunity to update their own profiles. 
The class will be staging an assembly celebrating Holi in March. If any parents/carers would like to visit the class later in the term to talk to us about the festival that would be greatly appreciated.
It is important for all children to develop a lifelong love of reading.  Please encourage your child to maintain an interest in reading outwith school. 



	Reminders to Pupils
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	Special mention:

Welcome to Sharvari who joined our class last term and is settling in very well. 
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Please remember to bring your gym kit on Tuesday and Friday.  Remember also we are doing our ‘daily mile’ so if you need to bring a change of clothes then this can be left in the school.   





Please remember to read as much as you can. This can be anything you want as long as you are reading!





Please remember to bring a refillable water bottle in your bag.




















All pupils should bring their gym kit to school on Friday. Some weeks PE may be on a Tuesday, but children will be reminded in advance. Pupils are required to wear appropriate clothing and all jewellery should be removed. 





Homework has already been introduced this term. As before, it will be issued on Thursdays to be returned the following Wednesday. It is designed to be connected to classroom learning but is not extensive. It will continue to be spelling (red jotter) and another relevant task (green jotter). 





Soft shoes are required for indoor wear every day.





























































































